
To:  Security Water District customers affected by construction activities. 

 

October 22, 2019 

 

As we have previously reported, the infrastructure and engineering firm AECOM, under the direction of the U.S. Army Corps 

of Engineers (USACE) and the U.S. Air Force (USAF), and through its subcontractors, has begun construction of a state-of-

the-art drinking water mitigation facility. This facility is being constructed in order to mitigate historic groundwater 

contamination and will allow Security to once again utilize its groundwater resources, including 24 wells that have not been 

used since 2016. This complex project will involve installing more than five miles of pipeline and construction of a centrally-

located ion-exchange mitigation facility. 

 

Work is currently underway to install a pipeline on Yucatan Drive between Hancock Expressway and Charro Drive. 

The Traffic Plan below provides information on the sequencing of this construction. Work in the affected areas will be 

implemented in a manner that minimizes disruption and inconvenience within the vicinity of the work area. Although 

Yucatan Drive should remain open to local traffic throughout the duration of this construction, residents outside of the 

immediate closure area are encouraged to use alternate routes during construction. If you need to travel through this 

construction area, extreme caution is advised. 
 

We thank you for your patience and cooperation during this period of construction and apologize for any inconvenience this 

critical construction activity causes. 

  

For specific questions or concerns, please contact the Security Water District at 719-392-3475 or info@securitywsd.com. Please 

visit Security’s website (www.securitywsd.com)  

for information and updates about this vital water quality project 
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